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Video for the Graduate Feast 

The English Society is preparing a video with the theme “Voyage” to be played for the Class of 2019 at this 
year’s Graduation Feast.  
 

Beverley and Patrice have kindly agreed to help and will be asking professors and TAs to spare a couple of 
minutes to be filmed. Please kindly set up a time with the General Office for making the video. Thank you!  
 
 
 

Talk on Classroom-based Qualitative Research 
Professor Peter De Costa from Michigan State University will give a talk on “Classroom-based Qualitative 
Research (CBQR): Methodological Prospects and Possibilities.” Common CBQR methodologies and 
methods will be discussed and also related to contemporary phenomena such as translanguaging, world 
Englishes, and neoliberalism that characterize L2 classrooms today. More details here. 
 

Date:  April 15, 2019 (Monday) 
Time: 12:00nn – 1:30pm 
Venue:  Room 106, Ho Tim Building 
 
 
 

Seminar on “Identifying and Developing a Viable Research Topic” 
The Department of Curriculum and Instruction is organizing a seminar on “Identifying and Developing a 
Viable Research Topic” by Professor Paul Kei Matsuda from Arizona State University. Professor Matsuda 
will discuss how topic choice shapes the research questions and research design as well as the identity and 
career trajectory of the researcher.  
  

Date:  April 25, 2019 (Thursday) 
Time:  11:00am – 12:30pm 
Venue:  Room B5, Ho Tim Building 

 

Online Registration: 
https://www3.fed.cuhk.edu.hk/faculty/Applications/cri_seminar20190425/ 
 
 
 

http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/2019-04/poster_20190415.pdf
https://www3.fed.cuhk.edu.hk/faculty/Applications/cri_seminar20190425/


 

 
 

 

An Evening with the Bard 
Organized by Peel Street Poetry, the Shakespeare Tribute Event is a medley of performance, drama, 
poetry, music plus a sonnet competition! It’s free entry – May 8 (Wednesday) 8:00pm – 10:00pm at Social 
Room, 3rd Floor, Won Hing Building, 74-78 Stanley Street, Central. 
 
 
 

Job vacancy at the Hong Kong International Literary Festival 
Interested in working as Assistant Manager at the HKILF after graduation? HKILF is looking for someone 
who has a strong interest in literature of different forms, enjoys working with international and local 
writers and publishers, and has experience in social and digital marketing. Click here for more details. 
 
 
 

Subsidy Scheme for Overseas Internships 2019 
The OSA is providing subsidy to those who have been selected to attend overseas internships in the 
summer of 2019. You can receive up to $4,000 for internships in Asia (mainland China not included) and 
$6,000 for internships in Australia, Africa, Europe and America that last more than four weeks. The 
subsidy covers part of your expenses on lodging, meals and transportation to allow a more all-rounded 
overseas exposure.  
 

To be nominated by the Department for the subsidy, please contact the General Office by April 15 
(Monday).  
 
 
 

Research and Publications 
Our MPhil student Ross Ng just published a paper entitled "Acquisition of English cue strengths by 
Cantonese learners of English" in The Asian Journal of Applied Linguistics.  
 

Our PhD student Tongle Sun will represent CUHK as one of the delegates at the China-UK Association for 
the Humanities in Higher Education Student Conference/Forum that will take place in Beijing from April 
17-20, 2019. 
 
 

https://www.festival.org.hk/vacancy-assistant-manager/

